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lanagement 
(Licensing) Regulations 

Dear Mr Hedigan, 

I am to refer to the above referenced application for a waste licence relating to a facility 
at Clean (Ire) Refhe & Recycling Ltd, Ballinagun West, Cree, Co. Clare. Having 
examined the documentation submitted, I am to advise that the Agency is of the view 
that the documentation does not comply with Article 12 of the Waste Management 
(Licensing) Regulations. 

You are therefore requested, in accordance with Article 14(2)(b)(ii) of the regulations, 
to take the steps and supply the information detailed below: 

ARTICLE 12 COMPLIANCE REQUIREMENTS 

Submit the appropriate fee in accordance with Article 40 of the Waste Management 
(Licensing) Regulations 2004-2009. The Agency notes that you have provided a fee of 
€10,000 (For the recovery of Waste). However, under the Second Schedule of the 
Regulations, the relevant fees are as follows: 

You are therefore requested to submit the outstanding €12,000 fee to the Agency 
without delay. 
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Please note that the application's register number is WO253-01. Please direct all 
correspondence in relation to this matter to Administration, Licensing Unit, office of 
Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, Environmental Protection Agency, Headquarters, 
PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford quoting the register number. 

Yours sincerely, 

Inspector 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Cc Ms Helen Behan, Environmental Consultant, Bord Na Mona Environmental Ltd, Main Street, 
Newbridge, Co. Kildare. 
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